
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Mr Andrew Fell Address Abbey Road, Old Buckenham, Norfolk, NR17 1RL 

Tel 01953860233 Email office@obhs.co.uk Website www.obhs.co.uk 

            

23rd April 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you know, the Teacher Assessed Grades process is underway and the school is collecting 

assessment information. Our students have taken the current round of assessments seriously and 

I am confident that we have a robust process in place that will ensure all of our students receive a 

grade in each subject that is a reflection of their ability and effort. Additional guidance regarding 

results day and the process for the collection of exam results will be sent out shortly.  

In line with current regulations, covid arrangements are still in place which is making planning for 

the end of Year 11 difficult. However, following Government and Trust guidance, I can confirm that 

Year 11 Leavers’ Day will be Friday 11th June. We are hoping to make sure Leavers’ Day follows 

as closely as we can to the usual day we have for Year 11 to say goodbye to their friends and staff, 

more details will follow. 

 

With regards to the school Prom, it is more difficult to plan for. The Government’s roadmap for 

removing all covid arrangements will not be finalised until 21st June.  However, we are keen for our 

students to have a celebratory event. In discussion with the Trust, staff and students, we are 

planning for the Prom to take place on the 23rd June at school. We hope to hire a marquee, mobile 

disco and food vendors with the evening starting around 6pm and running until 9pm. More details 

will follow, but hopefully the evening will be the celebration our Year 11 deserve. We are keen to 

keep the costs to a minimum. Tickets will be in the region of £15 to £20 and available only to Year 

11 students. It would be helpful if you could complete the permission form following the link below 

by 30th April to indicate whether your son/daughter is wishing to attend. I must stress that we will 

be following all Government guidelines and, in the event of changes to the roadmap, may have to 

cancel at relatively short notice.   

 

Y11 Prom 2021 (office.com) 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr A Fell 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=v6-dBbdWh0-RSFvJSr2jtesR38nkaR5Gq0Mvd7IrlfxUQzdZSUdWVjMyUjQyMVM1VUNJNDNNOFY3WC4u

